
Rights of Way Report June. 

 

During the past year the number of walkers has continued to increase and this 

has helped tread out the rights of way. However, there are still many paths 

which are difficult to find as crops have grown and walkers tend to stray and 

then cause damage to crops. The R of W team struggle to report faults of all 

types and the interactive map has greatly assisted with this. 

 

During the last month Tim Gilbert has been out clearing paths where there 

have been found to be major obstructions. One such is WN 19/88 which was 

heavily overgrown, and he spent 6 hours clearing it. 

 

Within the last month an issue was raised by Councillor Northover about signs 

saying Private, No Right of Way on WN19/25 at Hearn Farm. On further 

investigation it appears that the signs are correct as they are actually on the 

adjacent track. Tha path is over a stile into the field on the left. 

 

Walkers are still encouraged to report, via the website, via the Councillors, or 

the PPLO any issues that they are finding with Rights of Way across the 

Parishes. 

 


